
  “I was new to Charlotte and I thought that opening 
a frozen yogurt shop would be a great way to get 
involved in the community, get to know people, and 
give back."

  Meet Samuel Batt, the small business owner of 22 
TCBY franchises spanning North and South 
Carolina. Growing up in Philadelphia, Batt always 
wanted to own his own business and was primed to 
do so upon moving to Charlotte in 2008. When Batt 
began his franchise career at TCBY in 2010, his 
Colony Place location marked the frozen yogurt's 
foray into the self-serve concept. 

  As a kid coming of age in Philadelphia, Batt was 
fiercely loyal to his local TCBY as was the rest of his 
community. As an adult in Charlotte, he recognized 

that the local landscape was missing something 
essential: access to healthy frozen desserts that 
families could serve and customize themselves.

  Today, as an Area Developer for the brand, Batt is 
conscious of his customer needs and continues to 
adapt to changing times; growing his stores to be 
more accessible to customers throughout the 
Carolinas in order to create more of these incredible 
family experiences in a safe and fun environment.

  Batt and wife Rubina now have 4 incredible kids 
ages 4 through 11. They know that The Country's 
Best Moms deserve The Country's Best Yogurt, 
especially during this trying time. Celebrate moms in 
the sweetest way on September 13, 2020 and treat 
your family to taste nearly 40 years in the making.



©2020 TCBY Famous Brands, LLC. Limit one 
coupon per customer, per visit. Cannot be combined 
with any other offer. Void where prohibited.

BUY ONE, GET ONE

UP TO A $5 VALUE
EXPIRES 9-25-20

50% OFF

©2020 TCBY Famous Brands, LLC. Limit one 
coupon per customer, per visit. Cannot be combined 
with any other offer. Void where prohibited.

PURCHASE OF $4 OR MORE
EXPIRES 9-25-20

$1 OFF

Visit us at one of our 
Charlotte locations!
Baxter Village | 940 Market Street Ste. 118

Birkdale Village  | 1619-A Birkdale Commons Pwky.

Blakeney | 9864 Rea Rd.

Colony Place | 7731 Colony Rd.

Matthews | 3116 Weddington Rd.

Myers Park | 2823 Selwyn Ave.

Rea Farms | 9804 Sandy Rock Place

RiverGate | 14318 RiverGate View Dr.

Rosedale | 9334 Rose Commons Dr.

Quail Corners | 8502 Park Rd.

Waxhow | 8133 Kensingtion Dr.


